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Next Issue:

Vascular Division News

We Want Your Best Shot

This photo was snapped just before a Strauss 
Lecture, but can you recall which year it was taken? 

We are on a quest for historical photos to document 
our department history. Do you have a favorite shot 
from your training years that we could borrow? 

Our next feature is Resident Ski Day. At least one 
submission will appear in the winter newsletter. 
For production purposes, the deadline is Friday, 
January 16, 2009. (No incriminating photos will be 
published.) 

Please include as many details as possible (year, 
event, folks that appear in photo) and send it to:

Department Photo Project 
c/o Eileen Herman  
Department of Surgery 
University of Washington 
Box 356410 
Seattle, WA 98195-6410. 

Digital photos may be emailed to 
emherman@u.washington.edu

Do you still need a hint to pinpoint the year this 
Strauss Lecture was held? Isn’t that Roy Hong in his 
Chief Resident lab coat?


